the ROOM school

Friday, 30 September 2022
Dear Parents and Carers,

On Thursday 6th October, The Green Room School will take all pupils who have
qualified on a rewards trip to Thorpe Park. Pupils who have been invited have been
selected based on their effort in lessons, the quality of their classwork but mainly due
to the fact that so far this term they have embodied the school values.

Pupils are to arrive at school at the usual time and once all pupils are in we will all
leave in our school minibuses. We will be parking at the Theme Park car park. There
will be plenty of staff attending the trip and they will accompany pupils around the
park in small groups throughout the day. We ask that pupils bring some money for
lunch and any gift shop items they may wish to purchase. Pupils will return to The
Green Room for the end of the day and usual transport home.

We are looking forward to going to Thorpe Park as a reward trip and we sincerely
hope it encourages all pupils to continue working and behaving in the manner they

have already shown they are capable of.

More details on the venue can be found here: https://www.thorpepark.com/

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Callum at
callum@thegreenroomschool.com or call the office at 01753 866711.

Regards,

Callum Flanagan
Deputy Head of School
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